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What’s been happening… 

Term 2 Nearly over!! 
 

Hello to our families and children! 

We have had a wild term, but we are nearly there 
less than two weeks to go until school holidays begin. 
There have been lots of changes this term and we 
can’t wait to see what next term holds.  

School Holiday’s are approaching don't forget to 
book with OSHClub. 

The children have been very busy here at OSHClub 
over the last two weeks doing lots of different 
activities and trying new things.  

We have been focusing on arts and crafts and group 
activities to assist in developing creativity, fine 
motor, and social/communication skills. The children 
have been becoming very engaged in these 
experiences and have been taking charge with 
running and implementing most of them. 

Lastly, we will be celebrating and bringing an 
awareness to pride month here at Oshclub focusing 
on the fact that everyone Is different, and that it's 
okay. because love Is love, and God accepts us as we 
are and as he made us. 

 

That’s all from us at OSHClub, Have a wonderful few 
week ;) 

 

 

Coming Up 

 
June 
1st-
30th 

June1
4th-
20th 

 

June 
20th 

Pride Month 
Pride Mural  

International Men's Health 
Week 
Learn about mental health 

World Refugee Day  
A story about refugee's 

 

Children's Clubs 

Special Announcements 

Holiday Program, Last Minutes Bookings 

 
The holidays are less than 2 weeks away, book in now. They 
start 26th June-7th July. All families have been emailed a 
copy of the themes list for the holidays. If any assistance Is 
needed feel free to message the OSHClub phone or email for 
help. 

 


